
From: Мелешкова Е.М.   
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 5:27 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance   
Cc: Fiona Marshall; nla@mfa.gov.by; Dmitry Doroshevich; Отдел международного сотрудничества 
<icd@minpriroda.gov.by> 
Subject: Re: Decision VI/8c (Belarus)  
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
  
The attached letter is intended for Mr. Abbesson, Chair of the Compliance Committee of the 
Convention on Access to Information, Public Participation in Decision-Making and Access to Justice 
in Environmental Matters. 
 
The letter from Deputy Minister Mr. Korbut, Acting Minister today. 
 
Please send this email to the destination. 
 
The translation of the letter will be sent on October 14, 2021. 
 
Kind regards,  
Alena Meliashkova 
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